
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  The Honorable Members of the State Board of Education 

 

FROM: Janet Barresi 

 

DATE: October 27, 2011 

 

SUBJECT: Testing Window for the Oklahoma Alternate Assessment Program (OAAP) Portfolio 

Grades 3-8 and End-of-Instruction (EOI). 

 

A change to the testing window for the OAAP Portfolio Grades 3-8 and EOI is being presented 

for your consideration and approval.  In order to provide timely and accurate reporting to 

districts the testing window for the OAAP Portfolio will need to be changed from April 1, 2012 

through May 25, 2012 to April 1, 2012 through May 11, 2012.  This information is pursuant to 

State Law Title 70 O.S. § 1210.508 and Federal Law H.R. 1. 
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Janet Barresi
State Superintendent of Public Instruction

State of Oklahoma

Oklahoma State Department of Education
2500 North Lincoln Boulevard, Oklahoma City, OK 73105-4599
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